East Midlands Orienteering Association 

Training and Development Day 

Saturday 1st March 2014 at Groby Community College
As part of the EMOA's commitment to the initial training and development of event officials and those wishing to refresh their knowledge and experience we will be putting on another series of workshops and courses on Saturday 1st March 2014.

1. Event Safety and Welfare Workshop (09.30 – 12.30) - Chris Phillips
This course is a requirement for organisers and Controllers and is recommended for other event officials.

2. Organiser’s Course  (13.15 – 16.15) - Chris Phillips

Primarily of interest to those Organising Level C and D events for the first time but a re-cap for all organisers.

3. Mapper’s Workshop - Part 1 (09.30 – 16.15) - David Olivant

This is the first part of a two-day course intended to get novice mappers up to the level where they can carry out initial surveying and cartography, including the use of mapping 
software.

4. Grade C Controller’s Course (10.00 – 16.00) - Ranald Macdonald & Peter Hornsby

For experienced Planners who wish to take on the role of Controller, primarily at Level C and D but will also be of use as a re-cap for Grade C Controllers who wish to become familiar with update Rules and Appendices.

5. Planning Course (10.00 - 16.00) - Mike Gardner
For all interested in Planning at whatever level, though primarily of interest to those starting at Level C and D. Use will be made of the new British Orienteering Appendix to the Rules of Orienteering on Planning.

6. Mentoring Workshop (10.15 - 12.15) - Hilary Palmer
This workshop will be of interest and use to those mentoring in a variety of contexts - coaches, planners, organisers, etc.

7. Planning linked coaching sessions (13.15 - 16.15) - Hilary Palmer
This workshop will be of particular use for the personal development of any coaches who have not done this workshop or UKCCL2 training before.

If you are interested in participating in one of these sessions, please email Viv Macdonald (viv.macdonald@btinternet.com) by Friday 14th February 2014. Please indicate a second choice just in case we have insufficient numbers to run your first choice. Lunch will be provided.

